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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

September 24, 2021 

 

Enrique Monjarrez 
Erin Delaney 
12572 Danbury Way 

Rosemount, MN 55068 
 
 

VIA EMAIL: erin_caroline@me.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Properties at 785 Stryker Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Monjarrez & Ms. Delaney: 

 

This is to confirm that at the City Council Public Hearing on October 13, 2021 Legislative 

Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond will ask them to grant your appeal, on the condition the 

property remains unoccupied (except by an owner-occupant). 

 

 On Tuesday, January 18, 2022 at between 2:00 and 4:00 a Staff Report will be scheduled 

for a status update on transfer of property to new owner. Please note location is not certain at 

this time, though it is likely you will be able to appear via telephone. Please contact our office at 

651-266-8585 or email me at Joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us prior to that date to confirm. You 

may attend this hearing if you wish too, but it is not required.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Fire Supervisors 
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